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Hello,

I'm writing in support of the proposed four-way stop on N. Baldwin and E. Mifflin. You
probably don't need me to rehash that southbound traffic on Baldwin is speeding over a hill,
that northbound traffic is still coming down from the high speeds of E. Wash, and that Mifflin
is supposed to be a family-friendly bike corridor. You probably don't need me to point out the
obvious similarities between this intersection and S. Baldwin/E. Wilson, where a ghost bike
reminds me daily on my commute of the danger of this intersection (there should also be a
four-way stop there, honestly!!). I guess a traffic study about the effect on E. Wash would be
necessary, but please remember that encouraging bike traffic along the E. Mifflin corridor will
reduce traffic along E. Wash!!

Thanks,
Bennett
District 6
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